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21/05/21 

Dear Families, 

 

Congratulations to our Year 3, 5 and 7 
students for completing NAPLAN Online 
this year. Overall the online process went 
well with minimum technical issues. We 
will find out results later in Term 3 and will 
use the information to inform teacher 
planning, school direction and student 
goal setting. 

On Monday and Tuesday of next week 
our school welcomes Katherine Holman 
and Rebecca Read who will facilitate our 
External School Review process. They 
will be speaking with staff, students and 
parents & Governing Council members. 

On Monday we had our school photos. 
MSP Photographers will be coming back on Friday the 28 May at 9:00am to take any 
absent or missed photos. 

 

Today Happy Valley hosted the 
Southern Valley District Regional 
Rugby Competition. Our teams 
were very successful with our boy’s 
team coming third and our girls 
winning their overall competition. 
The girls will go on to the state 
finals later in the term. 
Congratulations! It was a very long 
day and we know there will be 
some tired students tonight! 

Today is the due date for families 
to submit their online applications 
for our Year 6 and 7 students for 
High School.  

 

Kind regards, 

Paul and Anthea 

mailto:dl.0171.info@schools.sa.edu.au
http://www.happyvalley.sa.edu.au/

